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Comments: In reading about the reassessed plans for the Pine Creek project, I am very pleased to see positive

changes like closing and rehabbing user-made trails along Rockcastle River and especially the change of plans

not to do shelterwood cuts 10 years after midstory cuts. Nice work! However, it concerns me that the plan

continues for shelterwood cutting 1300 acres. I am no expert, but my personal experience has shown me that

cutting that much leads to quick degradation of the land more than anything else. Please again take into

consideration the excellent advice of KY Heartwood on these matters. Thank you.


